

Dear family and friends of PPYT,

Pied Piper Youth Theater (PPYT) is a National Youth Arts Award-winning program dedicated to nurturing young people's lives through an active participation in the theatrical arts. At PPYT, we strive to ignite children's imagination by exposing them to the various creative art forms inherent in live dramatic/musical theater: e.g. literature, painting, music, dance, and scenic design.

We are expanding programming to include inclusive classes for all ages, infant to adult; we are in need of making improvements to our facility; we are looking to purchase and upgrade equipment necessary to enhance the quality of our performances and facilitate more opportunities for community events and programming.

We need your help! In order to achieve our goals for the upcoming season, we ask that you consider making a tax-deductible donation of any amount to Pied Piper. Our community is noted for its volunteer contributions and we know that it takes all kinds of gifts to make our programs successful!

We hope that you will have the opportunity to participate and experience first hand the magic that occurs when you or your child are part of a PPYT production. We appreciate your contribution.

Pied Piper Youth Theater is a registered 501(c)3 not-for-profit organization.

All donations are tax-deductible.